
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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SEPTEMBER 2022

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
WC 5TH SEPTEMBER – HARVEST FESTIVAL COLLECTION

Collecting food tins and packages fom our local community for the 3rd October.
9TH SEPTEMBER – NATIONAL GRANDPARENTS DAY

Bake sale in the Entrance – grab your goodies and treat your grandparents.
13TH SEPTEMBER – READING SESSION

Any parents or carers welcome to come and share a story with our children – 
please book in with a member of staff (10:00am – 11:00am) (2:00pm – 3:00pm)

22ND SEPTEMBER - FOREST SCHOOL DAY - FIRST DAY OF AUTUMN
Ensure wellies and outdoor coats are brought into nursery for access to the 

woodlands area.
3RD OCTOBER – SPACE WEEK

Competition who can draw, paint or make the best space rocket – prize to be won!
 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Over the summer holidays we have been having too much fun in 
the sun. We have been exploring outdoor activities such as 
clingfilm painting, planting potatoes, making our own icepops, 
picnics and having water fights.

We have been taking full advantage of our apple tree in our 
garden and have been collecting them, washing them and 
baking with them weekly. We have enjoyed having them for 
snack and watching the process of how they are grown. We 
collected several bags of apples and the children politely went 
and gave them to the surestart for them to bake and share with 
the community. 

We have enjoyed welcoming parents in over the holidays and 
carrying out different activities. Our creative stay and play was a 
huge hit and lots of parents and family members came to join in. 
We have had a dads reading morning and also had Dylan’s mum 
Theresa come in and share a drama workshop which the 
children absolutley LOVED using ‘kippers blue balloon’ book as 
the main focus!

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
During September we will be working on attachment with our 
new families and children, inviting more families in for stay and 
plays and we will be continuing to enhance our outdoor areas 
with children work. 


